
Notice to Parents/Guardians, Students, and Teachers:

Uniform Complaint Procedures (UCP) Annual Notice 2024–25

The Irvine Unified School District annually notifies our students, employees, parents or
guardians of its
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● Physical Education Instructional Minutes
● Pupil Fees
● Reasonable Accommodations to a Lactating Pupil
● Regional Occupational Centers and Programs
● School Plans for Student Achievement
● Schoolsite Councils
● State Preschool
● State Preschool Health and Safety Issues in LEAs Exempt from Licensing
● And any other state or federal educational program the State Superintendent of

Public Instruction (SSPI) or designee deems appropriate.

Filing a UCP Complaint

A UCP complaint shall be filed no later than one year from the date the alleged violation
occurred.

For complaints relating to Local Control and Accountability Plans (LCAP), the date of
the alleged violation is the date when the reviewing authority approves the LCAP or
annual update that was adopted by our agency.

A pupil enrolled in any of our public schools shall not be required to pay a pupil fee for
participation in an educational activity.

A pupil fee complaint may be filed with the principal of a school or our superintendent or
their designee.

A pupil fee or LCAP complaint may be filed anonymously, that is, without an identifying
signature, if the complainant provides evidence or information leading to evidence to
support an allegation of noncompliance.

Contact Information

Complaints within the scope of the UCP are to be filed with the person responsible for
processing complaints:

Irvine Unified School District Superintendent
5050 Barranca Parkway
Irvine, CA 92604
Phone: 949-936-5000
Fax: 949-936-5259

The above contact is knowledgeable about the laws and programs that they are
assigned to investigate in Irvine Unified School District.

Responsibilities of the Irvine Unified School District

We shall post a standardized notice, in addition to this notice, with educational and
graduation requirements for pupils in foster care, pupils who are homeless, pupils from
military families, pupils formerly in Juvenile Court now enrolled in a school district, pupils
who are migratory, and pupils participating in a newcomer program.
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